September 02, 2011 Via Certified Mail

Mr. Ronald J. Charlton
Southern Coastal Cable
2101 South Fraser St.
Georgetown, SC 29440

Dear Ronald:

Our records indicate that WCIV is carried on your cable system(s) under an
existing retransmission agreement that will expire soon. This letter is to notify
you of our wish to enter into a new three-year agreement with your company. To
that end, enclosed please find our standard retransmission agreement for your
review. Additionally, | have enclosed a copy of our non-duplication protection for
our DMA from the ABC television network.

If the agreement is acceptable as is, you may return a signed copy and a fully
executed agreement will be returned to you. Please advise any changes in your
coverage in the Charleston market.

If you have questions, concerns or wish to discuss the agreement, please call me
at your convenience.

Best regards,

S5 Ba

Suzanne McNay Teagle
Vice President & General Manager
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